
Old Home Week Committee Minutes 

November 1, 2018 

Present:  Nicki Steel, DJ Boyd, Carol Bogard, Deb Boyd, Heather Maynard and Julie Moore,  

Meeting was called to order at 7:02 P.M. 

Minutes from the October 4, 2018 meeting had one correction.  Deb Boyd is to try to find a 

contact person for the Class of 1980 not 1989.   A motion to approve the October minutes with 

that one correction was made by Deb Boyd and seconded by DJ Boyd.  Motion carried 

unanimously.  

Discussion followed regarding the letter for a request for funds that Nicki, DJ and Carl had 

drafted.  A motion was made by Julie Moore and seconded by Heather Maynard to approve the 

letter.  Nicki will submit it to the Select Board and let the committee know when it is on their 

agenda.  

Jim Dassatti notified Nicki that he has sent out letters to bands inquiring as to their availability 

for the parade. 

Nicki has talked to Liz Aiken Toth in Arizona.  She researches and writes for grants and is willing 

to try to find a grant that we might be eligible for and let us know. 

We need to find someone to do T-shirts since Cathy Flowers is retiring.  Chris Simpson is willing 

to up-date the logo after the new year. 

We need to set up a web site.  DJ will look into finding someone.  He will first talk to Colby Dix.  

We also would like to be able to receive payment for reservations, etc. thru the site and need to 

find out more about how that is done. 

We need to be thinking about what kinds of things we want to sell to help raise money to off-

set the costs of the weekend. 

Nicki is keeping a list of people who might be willing to volunteer and if you have any names to 

add please let her know. 

Next meeting:  Thursday, December 6, 2018 at 7 P.M. at the Old School Community Room. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:54 

Tasks to be done: 

Nicki to get the request for money to the select board and let the committee know when they 

have it on their agenda.  

Nicki will find out if Cathy Flowers still has the screens for T-shirt logo. 

Deb will follow up with Adam Levine on who he used for T-shirts for the ride-in. 



Heidi has said she will find out more information about a business in Windsor, VT that would 

make snow globes with a picture of Wilmington, as a possible fund raiser. 

DJ will look into finding someone to help with setting up a web site. 

Carol will go thru the white binder to try to establish a time line as to what we should be doing 

in the next 6 to 8 months. 

DJ will go thru the blue binder after the new year. 

Nicki will talk to Randy Capitani to see if he would have some pictures from previous Old Home 

Weeks that can be used on Facebook and later on our web site.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Carol Bogard, Secretary 

 


